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Logopak customers and partners 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

As the corona virus continues to spread, Logopak's clear goal is to do everything possible to keep the risk to our cus-

tomers and employees as low as possible.  

For this purpose Logopak has formed a Corona Virus Management Team and has developed a pandemic and action 

plan. 

We can inform you that from today's perspective we do not expect any supply bottlenecks for machines, labels, 

spare parts or other Logopak products from our Hartenholm plant due to the corona virus. This is not at least due to 

our very high in-house production depth! 

Due to the currently dynamic information situation, we can only make a serious statement about our delivery reliabil-

ity in the medium term, if not only in the short term.  

Should the situation change, we will inform you promptly. 

To protect our customers and our employees, we have instructed our service technicians and our sales representa-

tives to postpone avoidable customer visits until further notice. 

We will be happy to answer individual questions and look forward to receiving your message. 

 

Kind regards, 

Logopak Systeme GmbH & Co. KG 

Board of management 

 


